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I am writing to object to a plastics reprocessing factory being built in Moss Vale. 

Firstly, it is time there was more legislation around the amount of plastic products still being produced and 
available for purchase. 

Plastic reprocessing is necessary because there is so much of it thrown away, however, Australia has vast areas 
where a reprocessing plant could be constructed away from already populated residential areas and country 
with large areas of native habitat.  

The prospective owners need to take the time and spend the money to do a thorough investigation finding a 
suitable location before any approval or development goes ahead.  

The Southern HIghlands attracts a vast number of tourists who relish the cool clean air - a plastics reprocessing 
factory is the antithesis of that which makes this area unique. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Paulette Helmke 
 

 




